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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

PCSA 2022 and School Fundraising 

 

We are delighted to say that during our recent PCSA Annual General Meeting, held 

on the 4th April 2022, we successfully created a new committee. Welcome to all our 

new members: 

 

Mrs Otway – Headteacher 

Mrs Hope-Ayres – Chair 
Mrs Harrison – Vice Chair 

Mrs Walsh – Secretary 

Mrs Rule – Treasurer 

Mrs Whitworth 

Mrs Leader 

Mrs Reid 

Mrs Le Brocq 

Mrs Ray 

 

As part of the dissolution of the previous PCSA, the committee were able to give 

the school a cheque for £7000, which contributed towards iPads and additional IT 

resources, used over the past year. We would like to thank the outgoing committee 

for all their efforts! 

 

As we now start afresh we really need your help and support in raising funds to help 

the school continue to provide a great education, opportunities and a wonderful 

learning environment for our children. Our current focus is to help improve the 

outside play equipment facilities. 

 

Special thanks 

Some of you may be aware Miss Rolfe kindly ran an online fundraising page and 

preserve raffle last term. She raised £183.91 and we would like to thank her for this 

great contribution. It is a fantastic start to fundraising. 

 

Coasters 

By now, if you ordered coasters then you will have received them. I hope you are as 

pleased with the quality as we are. All the children’s designs looked fantastic!! Thank 

you to everyone who took the time to create a design. We managed to raise 

£149.25 
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Break the rules day – Friday 27th May 

This is a really popular fundraiser and a fun way to end the half term. 

 

Raffle 

We are organising a raffle next term, as a committee we have started contacting 

some local businesses and already have some great prizes lined up including: 

 

A spa day for two people at Beechdown Health Club 

A tour and tasting for two people of Hattingley Valley 

A one-to-one dog training session with Howshounds 

A hoodie by Worryless design 

A 2hr family first aid class for 4 people with Mini First Aid North Hampshire 

 
We would be very grateful if you have anything you can donate; a skill, item, voucher 

for your business or if you can suggest someone we could contact who might be 

interested in donating. Please email offers and suggestions by Sunday 5th June to 

pcpsfundraising@hotmail.com 

 

We hope to hold a few other events before the summer holidays and have exciting 

plans for the next school year as well. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Kate Hope-Ayres 

Chair of PCSA 
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